
Our host, Steve Kerbel, has curated a collection of 6 bottles of moderately priced Israeli wines that offer high quality for 
the price (what the wine industry calls QPR, quality/price ratio). On each Wednesday evening, we will open two bottles, a 
white and a red, and learn about the wines, the winemakers, the wineries and the wine growing regions of Israel.  A 
schedule and tasting notes will be provided. Each session will start after evening minyan and last about an hour. You are 
welcome to purchase all the wines, just those that interest you, or to bring your own beverage and enjoy the learning.

Kosherwine.com is offering these wines to Congregation B'nai Israel at a discount; the total price for the 6 bottles is around 
$150, including shipping (where permitted in the continental United States) but not including sales tax. It usually takes a 
few days (2-4) for the wine to arrive (it's shipped from the greater NY area), but shippers have been predicting delays 
during the holiday season.  Additionally, the Kosherwine.com warehouse will be closing for renovations the week of 
January 10, so it's best to order early. Click here for the ordering link. You may also purchase additional bottles and get a 
5% discount if you enter the coupon code KITSTEVE  at checkout.

ISRAELI WINE TASTING
January 13, 20, & 27 ~ 8:15 pm

Steve Kerbel is an independent education consultant in the Greater Washington DC area, and has been involved in Jewish 
education, formal and informal, youth group, camp, day school and congregational school for the last 30 years.  Among his 
many clients, Steve serves as a consultant for the Center for Israel Education in Atlanta and for the Haberman Institute for 
Jewish Studies in metropolitan Washington, DC.  Steve is the immediate past national President of the Jewish Educators 
Assembly.

https://www.kosherwine.com/steve-kerbel-s-custom-wine-package-with-free-shipping-kitsteve3.html

